
The April edition is finally here! A lot of things happened at school and we are
glad to inform you about all of them. We experienced funny Easter activities,

sunny and shiny spring atmosphere in our lessons and many funny school
events. Can´t wait to read about it all, right? So, let´s get started! 
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What´s new at our school?

Enrolment to our school took place on

7th and 8th April. Our nice teachers

welcomed the future first-  graders

with some simple games and activities.

Kids showed they are ready to attend

our school and they just can´t wait for

it. It was a lovely afternoon for

everyone. Dear kids, we are so happy

you had decided to join our wonderful

team! 



APRIL
 2021 / 2022

BRONZOVKA ENGLISH
NEWSLETTER

What´s new at our school?

Kids from our preschool English

course experienced a crafty

afternoon. Our naughty Maggie

helped them to create some

wonderful Easter bunnies so they

could make their mums and dads

happy. Maggie also helped them to

learn Easter vocabulary which they

can already use in simple sentences.

Such a nice afternoon, don´t you

think? 

What´s new at our
school?

Spring is already here! Thewonderful time of bloomingflowers, fresh air, days full of sunand nice warm temperatures.You can feel it everywhere insideour school. Thank you a lot, Ms.Vendulka Tůmová! You havedone a wonderful hob!  



2.C ON A TRIP
BY PAVLA KUČEROVÁ

Who took the cookie from the cookie jar?

An owl, an eagle, a wolf, a wild boar, a

bear, a fox, a hedgehog, a deer, a squirrel,

a mole, or who? Our favourite game has

helped us to learn the names of some

forest animals. Every time someone else

took the cookie and shared with the

others. Nobody was hungry at the end of

the game. 
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THE MONTHLY RECAP

WHO TOOK THE COOKIE FROM

THE COOKIE JAR?

We took a trip to the Environmental Center
in April. We spent some time in the forest,
learning about its animals and plants. We
also visited the Wildlife Rescue Station
Aves with wild animals as well as domestic
animals. We liked most the raven Karel,
who talked to us! In one of the evenings we
worked in groups, practiced our English
and forest animals vocabulary.

BY IVETA WINTROVÁ



BUSY 1.C
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A LITTLE BIT OF EVERYTHINGBY BÁRA ČOPÍKOVÁ

THE MONTHLY RECAP

BY HANA ONDŘÍKOVÁ

The month of April was full of beautiful

experiences. Firstly, we were looking for

Easter treasure. Secondly, we learned how

to build mathematical shapes from

skewers and modelina. Then we visited the

library and we went on a trip to ZOO

Chuchle. Finally, we enjoyed "The Day of

Funny Headgear" and "Witch´s Day".

This month has been very important for our English
lessons. We added a lot of new words and phrases
to our vocabulary. We started using "I like and I don´t
like“ talking about our favourite food. Of course we
all like (maybe even love) pizza, spaghetti, hamburger
and fries but it was a little surprise that we also like
salad, fish or mashed potato. We also used many
words from our previous topics - colors, numbers,
emotions, playground and body parts. We have
played many new games this month. Our favourite
was "stick it“ with as many sticky notes as possible
all over our bodies. So much fun!



CRAFTING WITH MS. MARTINA
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SPRING CRAFTS WITH MS. LUCY
BY LUCY BIRKOVÁ

BY MARTINA SMLSALOVÁ

THE MONTHLY RECAP

Even during our English lessons we used the

Easter time for fun and easy crafts to spice up

our time at school, to drill known vocabulary

in a fun way, students were searching for

paper Easter eggs with patterns and coloured

them. After that, kids really enjoyed creating

3D baskets from paper and other materials

and put their coloured eggs in it. We also

created colourful bunnies. Kids used their

imagination and had a good fun while actively

speaking.

We all celebrate Easter and we all love
spring, don´t we? It´s time of bright colours,
sun and wonderful flowers that we can see
blooming everywhere. So, our kids had
decided to make some crafts as nice as
nature can offer us. We have crafted a lot
this month and we haven´t made only
Easter crafts but also wonderful spring
flowers. Aren´t our school corridors much
nicer now? 
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WE ALL KNOW OUR BODY NOW!BY LUCIE VOBROVÁ

THE MONTHLY RECAP

3.C had a wonderful month when we
were learning about our bodies and
healthy lifestyle. We even invited a
moderator who played special games
bearing on our bodies. Can you guess
what part of body we are miming?
Stomach, brain or the appendix?

We´re currently learning how to help tourists get

around an unfamiliar city. To read a map is a

necessary skill that everyone should know at least

to a basic degree. For some it stays challenging

even in adulthood. We´ve played a game in which

we hide a certain desirable object (toy, candy) in

our classroom and by using the spaces between

the desks; we pretend that we are cars trying to

get to the destination. It´s quite useful for learning

vocabulary like – go straight on, take the 2 nd left,

at the crossroads turn left and so on. Of course, the

cars have no idea where we´ve hidden the object. It

´s fun and it´s motivating.

GETTING AROUND THE CLASSROOM

BY MICHAL MAREŠ
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EARTH DAY IN 5A AND 5B
BY ZDEŇKA KUČEROVÁ 

THE MONTHLY RECAP

LESSON WITH A NATIVE SPEAKER
BY LUCY BIRKOVÁ

On April 22, as every year, our globecelebrated its feast day. In classes 5.A and5.B pupils also joined these celebrations.First, they were looking for new vocabularyand then they played Earth Day Sudoku.They wondered how they could helpthemselves: using less electricity, notwasting water, recycling, reusing things andby riding bikes or walking instead of usingcar. And what have you done for our Earththis year?

This month has been special for more than

just one reason. Kids from 3.A have had a

special visitor. Her name is Maya and she

comes from the USA. She tried teaching kids

and kids tried how it feels to have a native

speaker as their teacher. After a short

introduction we played games and our kids

taught Maya how to play our favourite

whispering game. Of course, Maggie couldn´t

miss this lesson and she was a special co-

teacher as well!
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SMOOTHIE TIME!
BY LUCIE VOBROVÁ AND LUCY BIRKOVÁ

THE MONTHLY RECAP

We managed to connect science and Englishsubjects together when Steve, Maggie andBob the Blob were making their smoothies inour classbooks. Even we wanted to make ourown healthy smoothie. We peeled, cut,chopped, mixed kinds of fruit and tastedsmoothies made by us. Can you imagine anyother way how to learn than by doing theactivity itself? The fresh made smoothieswere the best reward we could get. Yummy!
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WANNA SEE MORE?
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Lucy Birková 
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Thank you for reading our April edition. We hope you enjoyed it and
smiled while reading at least once. See you in May! 

REMINDER
Czech day against Cancer

11th May 2022


